L WISCONSIN RONTS

January 8, 2018

City of La Crosse Board of Parks

La Crosse Parks & Recreation Department
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601

RE: Food Vendor Permission for the City of La Crosse Parks

Greetings,

We are interested in securing permission to operate within the City of La Crosse parks system,
specifically Riverside Park, during non-scheduled park event times, during the months of May
through September 2018.

Our food trailer is licensed by the La Crosse County Health Department and we hold a mobile
vendor license with the City of La Crosse that is scheduled for renewal in March 2018.

We maintain a $2,000,000 liability insurance policy and provide the City of La Crosse with a
Certificate of Insurance listing the City of La Crosse as an additional loss insured. The City of
La Crosse is currently on the policy and a copy is on file at the City Clerks offices.

Our food trailer requires a 10’ x 20’ space. We are self contained using whisper quiet Honda
inverters. We also provide trash containers for disposal of customer refuse.

For more details on who we are, what we offer and our exceptional customer reviews, visit
www.ilovecurds.com and/or www.facebook.com/wisconsinronscheesecurds.

Please advise if you need any additional information. Your permission will be greatly
appreciated!

Thank you and best regards,

M ——

Ron A. Reister

WISCONSIN RON’S CHEESE CURDS LLC
W3908 Wolter Road, West Salem W1 54669 | 608-799-6634 | wiron@ilovecurds.com



